
Holiday Benefit Recitals 

December 3rd, 4th, & 10th, 2022 

 

Dear FMTA Students and Families, 

Foothills Music Teachers Association (FMTA) has a Scholarship Program 
for which High School Seniors can apply if they plan to be music majors or 
minors in college.  High School Students (9th-12th) can also apply for an 
FMTA Scholarship to help pay for a summer music camp. 

FMTA awards an average of $4,000 in scholarships each year!! 

Our teachers hold Holiday Benefit Recitals each year to raise money for 
these various scholarships.   

To keep our Scholarship Program growing, FMTA proposes a 
$10/family suggested donation.  One day YOUR student could be the 
beneficiary of our Scholarship Program! 

The dates of our Holiday Benefit Recitals will be December 3, 4, and 10 for 
2022 at Lakewood School of Music located at 730 Simms Street, Golden, 
CO 80401. Teachers will collect donations from their individual studios and 
send them to our FMTA Treasurer. 

FMTA wishes to thank ALL students, families, and teachers for taking part 
in this Holiday Benefit Program! 

Warm Regards, 

FMTA Teachers 


